
BOOK DRIVE 
for the Boys and Girls Club of Garfield 

 
As a part of her Gold Award project, Kirsten Garino of Oradell Girl Scout Troop 849 is 
collecting books to renovate the library of the Boys and Girls Club of Garfield. Please 

consider donating your new or gently used books to benefit this worthy cause. Help to 
encourage strong literacy skills and a lifelong love of reading in the community! 

This is also a great opportunity to clean out  
and to give your old books a new life!  

 

 

 

Collecting new or gently used books for children in grades K-8 

or gift cards to stores that sell books (Barnes & Noble, Target, Walmart, etc.)  

 

 

 

 

Collection bins will be located in OPS 3rd, 4th, 5th, and 6th grade  

hallways for the month of May! 

 

Home pickups can also be arranged.  

 

 

 

Contact Kirsten Garino at kirstengarino@gmail.com with any questions  

or to arrange an in-person pickup. 

  

Thank you for your support! 

mailto:kirstengarino@gmail.com

